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EDMONTON RALLY CLUB

PERFORMANCE | T8D | RALLY CROSS

6563 Gateway Blvd, Edmonton, AB T6H 2J1
June 23“, 2017
Atin: Leduc RCMP Detachment

1,4119 — 50" Street
Leduc, Alberta TOE 7L9

Phone: 1-780-980-7267
Fax: 1-780-986-9569

RE: Navigational Touring Event — Saturday, July 8, 2017

To Whom It May Concern:

This letter is to inform your office as a courtesy that the Edmonton Rally Club (ERC) has organized a navigational touring
event to take place on Saturday, July 8th. This tour will take participants from Nisku to Tomahawk to Sangudo and return
to Nisku, using some of the scenic back roads located in the Leduc County. The tour will take place from 10:00 am until
approximately 8:30 pm. We expect about 25 cars to participate in the event and we will use another 8 vehicles with
volunteers to observe and keep track of the event.

The object of the event is for the participants, working in teams consisting of one driver and one navigator, to follow a set
of instructions and maps to correctly follow a scheduled route, with several stops at either scenic locations, or for fuel and
snacks and to re-group. Our regulations and club insurance policy mandate that the speeds traveled by our participants
are never more than 10% below the posted speed limits. This is not a performance event, and the kinds of vehicles used
by our participants will range from sports cars to family wagons to pick-ups. We (ERC volunteers) will be out monitoring
the progress of the teams at various hidden locations to ensure that everyone is correctly following the rules that have
been set up for this touring event. The Leduc County has also been notified.

Note that our route has been set up to avoid areas of high traffic congestion and speeding by any entrant is not tolerated.
Normal flow of traffic will not be interrupted by this event and the roads consist of approx. 80% gravel and 20% paved
surfaces. All entrants will be informed of the rules regarding no garbage left behind, noise, etc.

It is the intention of the ERC to have a successful event, and to cooperate with the County of Leduc and the RCMP in any
way that may be requested of us.

If you have any questions pertaining to this matter, please contact the undersigned via email (myanth78@gmail.com) or
by phone (587) 988-9364. Thank you for your time.

Sincerely,

Mike Thor
President
Edmonton Rally Club



